

ECRC Newsletter

Spring 2015 • Volume 5, Issue 4

Past Themes:

Love & Kindness

(February $2^{nd} - 13^{th}$)

Lunar New Year

(February 16th – 20th)

Dental Health

(February 23rd – 27th)

Current Theme:

Dr. Seuss

(March $2^{nd} - 13^{th}$)

Summer Program:

Enrollment is filling quickly. Please register your child at your earliest convenience.

Dear Families,

We had a very busy and fun-filled month of February! We took time to discover and recognize the love we have for our friends and family as we explored Love & Kindness. We celebrated the Lunar New Year and the variety of cultural traditions that accompany this pre-spring festival, including those of China,

Korea and Japan.

Last week we completed our exploration of dental health. We learned how important it is to maintain a healthy lifestyle and take care of our teeth!



Reminders:

FaceBook

Please "Like" us on FaceBook. We update on weekdays.

Tuition

The final payment of tuition for the spring semester is due on Monday, **March 23**rd.

Tax ID

We can provide documentation for tax purposes. If needed, please contact Corinne.

Upcoming Events:

Monday, March 2nd Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss!

It's a birthday party! Throughout the next 2 weeks the children will celebrate and explore the wonderful world of Dr. Seuss. Using a new piece of literature daily, the children will learn new letter sounds and formations; counting, adding and subtracting; scientifically explore the art of color mixology; create silly lyrics and rhymes; and dramatize their favorite Dr. Seuss stories!

Parent Teacher Conferences: March 9th, 10th and 11th Sign up on the google doc. sent via email.

The ECRC will be <u>CLOSED for Spring Recess</u> March 16th through 20th.



Picture Page!





















Picture Page!













